
CIRCLE XX Community Services District 
 
RESOLUTION #2018-2 
 
Be it therefore resolved that the Circle XX Community Services District Board of 
Directors at the last 2018 meeting acknowledge Mary Dean for her 28 years of 
exemplary service to the district. Mary became one of the first Circle XX Directors in 
February of 1991 and continued as a Director until her resignation in May 2000 to 
accept the combined position of Secretary Treasurer which she continues to perform 
today. Thank you for your service. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Motion was made by Director Hill 
 
Motion was seconded by Director Cothran 
 
Resolution was passed October 18, 2018 
 
 
AYES   Directors Hill, Fudala, Cothran 
NOES   0 
ABSENT  Director Bourassa 
ABSTAINED  0 
VACANT  1 
 
 
Attest: 
 
 
 
 
Cathey Cothran     Debbie Fudala, Chairperson 
Director      of the Board of Directors 
 


